August 1, 2017

To: Celina Board of Education

I have scheduled a hunting trip in Canada and will be using my three personal days on September 25, 26 and 27, 2017 and I am requesting 3 deduct days for September 28, 29 and October 2, 2017.

This trip has been schedule for at least a year and a half. I was planning on retiring at the end of last school year but due to the cost of health insurance, I find myself working another year.

Please consider this request for deduct days.

Thank you,

David Hucke

Middle School Teacher